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Kindergarten News by Mrs. Layman

The class has completed the reading se-
ries material!!  We will be working on
reading/comprehension skills, long vow-
els, and doing some fun writings!  The
class will read the story “Harold and the
Purple Crayon” next week and create
their own story based off of this book!  I
will be doing some testing for report
cards as well!

What Are We Learning in
Language Arts?
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Our last unit in math consists of different types
of measurement.  It will cover weight, capaci-
ty, length, and height.  We are also working on
telling time!  The kids are learning how to tell
time to the hour and half hour!

What Are We Learning in Math?

What Are We Learning in Religion?

We have heard about the Blind Beggar this week.
His story has reminded us to cast your cares to the
Lord!  He will take care of us!  Elijah, the prophet,
is our next Bible hero that we will learn about.

Extra News

Fun times on our Sonic Field Trip!!!
The slushies were amazing!

I am so thankful to every-
one for making Teacher
Appreciation Week an
amazing one!!  I really
hate to see the year end,
because I truly enjoy this
group of kids!
This will be our last news-
letter for the year!  Have a
fun summer break!!


